
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IPC Executive Committee, Justices, Senators  
President​: Sarah Gartner 

Vice President​: Matt Hamrick  

Secretary​: Candice Park 

Chief of Staff​: Kyle Hickman  

 

I. Speakers:  

● PILF 

○ Funded 22 fellows in the previous year (more than usual) and now have less money to begin with 

○ Each full time PILF fellowship is $3500 

■ Must work >360 hours ($9.50/hour) 

■ Need to indicate if they are receiving any other funding 

○ Previous years we have given $500 

○ Requesting $1500  

● 27 Y, 0N, 2A = ​Motion PASSED 

 

II. President Update​: Sarah Gartner  

● Code of Conduct update 

 

III. Vice President Update: Matt Hamrick 

● Budget 

○ If you have any student organizations you want to come in, we have $2,000 left in the budget to 

distribute  

● Elections next meeting 03/24 

● University Engagement Recognition awards 

○ Ben Lewis (contact person)- Deadline is March 8th  

○ Excellence in Community Service with cash awards ($20,000 in total) 

● HSIPE (Health Sciences Inter-Professional Education Director) interviews next week 

○ Sitting in on interviews Wednesday and Friday 

○ 2 candidates with Pharmacy backgrounds 

○ Everyone (minus College of Law) has been involved in iPEP seminars 

○ Any questions to discuss in the meeting: 

■ Not a requirement for Vet Med, but want to create a student liaison (ask how Vet Med 

could play a role?) 

■ How will they interact with student groups? 

■ How can law be integrated more in interprofessional education? 



● Concerns that since these events are health focused, they might not be very 

applicable to law 

■ Making IPS a 4-credit course? 

■ How they plan on breaking past stereotypes? 

■ No continuity in inter-professional events - how are they going to build on each event 

that they host? 

 

IV. Secretary Update: Candice Park 

● Roster 

 

V. Chief of Staff Update​: Kyle Hickman  

● Committee Updates 

○ Jordan Vajda: Suicide Task Force 

■ Suicideandmentalhealth.osu.edu 

■ New website went live - gives a comprehensive list of resources for faculty, students, 

and staff 

■ Pitched idea of a round table for student organizations working on mental health 

■ E-mail Jordan any resources you believe may be useful. 

 

VI. Chief Justice Update​: Virgil Vulvara  

● PDF Spring window now closed - big thanks to everyone who helped with promotion! 

● Discussion with Teresa and Kerry about required PDF changes 

○ Prospective funding, more merit-based 

○ How do we distinguish between a good and bad applicant? 

○ Colleges should grade their own applicants 

○ How is it evaluated now? 

■ More weight given to the essay 

■ Make a rubric with some general criteria + school specific criteria 

○ $5,000 from each Dean (specified just for that college) 

■ Other funding divided equally between the colleges → higher % towards schools with 

more applicants? 

○ Idea to wait until the rubrics are determined before making any changes to how money is 

allocated - then we can know what the ACTUAL needs are 

○ Demonstration of financial need?/Disclosure of if any students are receiving any other 

scholarships 

● Kerry Discussion 

○ Costs ~$150 to cut a check (due to all of the compliance, people that have to pass through the 

money, verifications, etc) 

■ Need to be efficient and utilize IPC resources appropriately 

○ $15,000 from Office of Academic Affairs to fund PDF (not requirement to equally distribute 

among colleges) 

■ Legitimate idea to allocate more $ to colleges that demonstrate more need 

○ Possible to go back to OAA in future years and ask for more money 

■ Can also go back to the Deans of each school to ask for more $ for their respective 

school 

○ Wants to move to a prospective process 

■ Adding question to application: “How would receiving this funding impact you?”  



■ In the current status and future changed status, you would still need back-up 

documentation (receipts, abstract acceptance letter, audit form, etc) just at a different 

time  

 

VII. Social Chair Update​: Ani Tarimala 

● Senator cabin numbers 

● Date of next bar social? 

○ Lucky’s for next Friday (tentatively) - March 8th @ 9PM 

 

VIII. Service Chair Update​: Nikki Auble 

● Community Day (reference sheets) 

○ Need by the next meeting! 

○ Start thinking about volunteering or recruit other people from professional school who want to 

volunteer 

○ Think about what you want to do at your station (Saturday April 6th) 

○ 2 or 3 places from each professional school (practices that are willing to have HS students 

shadow or sit down and talk to students) 

■ Email to: auble.12@osu.edu 

■ Representatives from each college: 

● TJ 

● Janice 

● Matt 

● Nathanael 

● Mihail 

● Nikki  

 

IX. IPS Chair Update​: Jordan Vajda 

● Attended/Pre-registered = % attended 

○ Total: 135/266 = 51% 

○ Public Health: 7/9 = 78% 

○ Dental: 10/13 = 77% 

○ Law: 5/8 = 63% 

○ Vet Med: 15/25 = 60% 

○ Undergrad: 21/37 = 57% 

○ Optometry: 12/22 = 55% 

○ Social Work: 10/18 = 56% 

○ Faculty/Staff: 5/9 = 56% 

○ Other Grad: 8/16 = 50% 

○ Nursing: 1/2 = 50% 

○ Other: 3/6 = 50% 

○ Pharmacy: 22/50 = 44% 

○ Medicine: 19/51 = 37% 

● Did well getting the word out! 

● Participant survey patterns: 

○ Very positive feedback on both keynote speakers and naloxone training 

○ Many suggestions for a shorter event (perhaps more half-day) 

■ Participant feedback on Excel sheet 



○ Key suggestion from planning committee debrief: use an inter-professional panel to ensure 

representation of all our professions 

 

X. Outreach Chair Update​:  Kelly Lutmer 

● T-shirt designs (purchase made by May - mid-March deadline) 

● Spiritwear is in! 

 

XI. Public Relations Chair Update​: Natalie Hartman 

● Newsletter coming out in the next few weeks! 

○ Email announcements to ​hartman.559@osu.edu 

● April 20th = Casino Night 

● Volleyball = still TBD 

 

XII. New Business? 

● Call for election nominations, email Matt (​hamrick.78@osu.edu​) with any nominations between now and 

next meeting. 

● Resolution to establish a Standing Parking Committee (TJ Beavers)  

○ Submitted survey to students and many students are concerned about parking  

○ We don’t have a centralized area now to go to  

○ Start committee to figure out what concerns there are for all of the colleges  

○ Hand Vote: ​>⅔ vote PASSED 

● Board of Trustees 

○ Western Lands (across from river) - interest to build an innovation district  

■ Figuring out how to integrate campus (5-10 year plan) 

○ Interest in moving Rec Sports along the river (water sports etc) 

○ Wexner Medical Center hired new Health Chancellor 

○ Student Recognition Award (Brian Hansen from College of Medicine) 

■ Get senators to nominate students for this award 

○ Health Sciences Quad into one campus  

○ 1-year review of strategic plan and staff changes 

○ Trustee socials 

Adjourn 
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